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High School Prom: April 29
Middle School Promotion: May 25

High School Graduation: May 26
With prom and graduations right around the corner,
Oneida County, NY Sheriff Robert Maciol has some advice
for parents and students to keep these important events
as safe as possible.

SAFETY

“Proms and high school graduations are great for making
memories, although everyone needs to make sure they’re
not tragic memories caused by someone’s destructive
decisions," said Maciol.

“Being proactive now will insure that there are no empty
chairs at graduation time," Maciol said.

Information gathered from The Daily Sentinel.
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